
A note from the Hallsville Western Days Committee: 

We are determined to have the 47th annual Hallsville Western Days activities – we 

want to bring some sort of normalcy back to our community. Things may not look 

like what you are used to and a few of the events may not happen but please be 

patient with us as this is an uncertain time. We have already begun planning and 

it will continue to change as it gets closer. As of now, we are only planning to have 

Saturday activities on October 3rd...the parade, the craft vendors, food trucks and 

the Miss Hallsville Pageant. As of right now, we will start taking vendor and food 

truck applications in the next couple of weeks and then collect the fees at a later 

date. We could add the Friday night activities, but it just depends on how things 

are progressing with the COVID-19 situation. 

If you don’t feel like it’s safe for you or your family to attend, then don’t take the 

risk. If you have any of the symptoms or have been around someone that has 

COVID-19, we ask that you stay home. There will be precautions in place to do 

our best to make it a safe family experience, but we cannot guarantee that. As of 

right now, this is how it looks...there will be handwashing and sanitizing stations, 

there will be one-way foot traffic thru the booths, and masks will be required. 

But as stated above, it may all change. So, please be patient with us. 

We will do our best to keep you posted as to activities and requirements the day 

of the events. Watch the Hallsville Western Days Facebook page and the City 

website under Community section. 

Thank you and stay safe! 


